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Tax Equalization Board meeting
April 09, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall



The meeting was called to order by President Daryl Jurgens.

Council Members present:	Travis Christensen, Emory Vaagen, and Ray Fettig. Quorum Present.

Guests:	Lorna O’Connor – City Assessor

The minutes of the 2018 meeting held on April 10, 2018 were approved as read.

Discussion was held regarding property increases.
Stark County recommended an 8% residential property increase. 


Motion to increase assessment values on residential structures by 4% for 2019 with a 4% increase in 2020:
Moved by Emory Vaagen, seconded by Travis Christensen, motion carried unanimously.

Moved by Emory Vaagen, seconded by Ray Fettig, and carried to adjourn at 7:50pm.
Next meeting date April 14, 2020 at 7:00p.m.


Daryl Jurgens, President  												Lisa Aune, Auditor
																									Page 1 of 2
City of Taylor, North Dakota																				Page 2 of 2
2013 Tax Equalization Board
April 9, 2013 & May 15, 2013
